
October 11, 2022      

 

Hello Gibson-Neill Families, 

 

Halloween is fast approaching, and we are once again planning to have a Halloween fun day 

at school on Monday, October 31st.  Halloween is always an exciting day for students, and 

again this year we will have school-fun with activities, centers and of course the most 

important part, treats.  
 

We are asking for parents/guardians to send in a store bought, individually pre-packaged 

nut-free Halloween treat by October 24, (i.e. bag of chocolate bars, box of chips, bag of 

candy, cookies, fish crackers, stickers, pencils, granola bars).  We cannot accept 

homemade treats or items that are not individually packaged. All treats will be collected in 

advance, organized, and then distributed to each class by two very special visitors on 

October 31st. Can you guess who? 

 

Appropriate costumes for school on October 31st 

a. No Halloween masks of any kind.  

b. No scary or inappropriate costumes (please remember your child’s costume 

should not hinder their ability to participate in a regular day of learning, 

recess, and phys. ed.). 

c. No accessories or toy weapons of any kind. 

d. Students are encouraged to wear orange and black if they choose not to 

wear a costume. 

 

We need your help to make this Halloween fun event happen. Thank you for your 

continued support and for sending in treats by no later than October 24.  
 

 

Sincerely, 

         

Tracy Stewart 
Principal                                                                                                                               

Gibson Neill Memorial Elementary School     

453-5429 


